
We provide Transportation to the Burns Paiute 
Tribal Community and to Burns and Hines five 
days a week with a deviated fixed route.

In November 2023, we received a new vehicle 
and now provide demand response service five 
days a week, including on weekends.

We have eight projects planned for the
2023-2025 biennium that include:

§ Operations and mobility management

§ A coordinated plan update

§ Preventive maintenance

§ A vehicle purchase

§ Capital planning, match and contingency.

A staff of five carry out this work while operating 
two vehicles six days a week.

We have done a lot of community outreach and 
will continue, which provides knowledge about 
our current services and increases ridership.

We also have purchased a vehicle that should 
arrive in 2026 and are applying for funding to 
build a transit facility in our community. 

Serving Tribal and 
Community Riders


